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The Ham Community Room 
was closed for two weeks 
while Chick Lumber replaced 
the existing floating flooring 
with luxury vinyl planking. Deb 
Deschenes will be returning to 
complete painting the room 
now that the flooring is 
installed. The three public 
restrooms were also cleaned 
and given a fresh coat of paint. 
 

The drain pipe in our public 
water fountain has become 
too corroded for water to drain 
at a fast enough rate to stop the basin from overflowing. 
Annie researched a double fountain to be installed soon that 
is handicap accessible and includes a bottle filling station. 
 

We have moved forward with upgrading to a new Porter 
Office Machine copier that is capable of black and white, 
color, and WiFi printing, as well as an e-fax option.  
 

Vintage Frameworks has  
completed restoration of 
the George Pitts frame, 
which will be next to the 
GAR flag in the Great Hall. 
 

Glynis and Kathy have both 
been trained to process ILL 
requests for patrons.  
Kate Baldwin will also be 
assisting with processing 
interlibrary loans during 

the weekends to help reduce wait times. This will be helpful moving forward, 
as the NH State Library has reduced our ILL van delivery days to Tuesdays and Fridays each week. 
 

On September 30th at 6pm the Friends of the Conway Public Library will be hosting their annual Trivia Night at 
Tuckerman Brewing Company. This year the event is donate-to-play: $5/individual or $25/team of 4-6 people. 
There will also be a Silent Auction, a Wine Pull for $20/entry, and our library tote bags for sale. Tessa will be 
representing the Library at the event, and the trustees are encouraged to attend as well. 
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